
 

 

April 28, 2019 

  
Dear Parents & Guardians: 

  
On Sunday morning, we were made aware through emails and phone calls of several social 

media posts made by students that were highly offensive and culturally insensitive. The 

administration immediately requested a meeting and met with all of the families and students 

involved on Sunday afternoon. Due to student confidentiality laws, we are unable to discuss 

individual students and actions taken. However, we can share that the social media postings that 

were seen and heard were not representative of the high expectations we have for all students 

that attend our school. This type of behavior is contrary to our expectations, is being addressed 

quickly and appropriately and will not be tolerated.  

  

It is important that our students and community clearly understand that this type of behavior 

will not be condoned at H-F and we will continue to take the appropriate and necessary actions 

to ensure all of our students are respected, feel protected and safe. If you have any questions and 

concerns, please contact us at 708-335-5500, vmansfield@hf233.org or 708-335-5540, 

janderson@hf233.org. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Von Mansfield, Superintendent and Dr. Jerry Lee Anderson, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


